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Enrollment (as of February 22)

Currently enrolled: 503 students

FTE Trends
School Year FTE
2023/2024 458.35
2022/2023 455.75
2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

Enrollment for the 2024-25 school year began February 1. The focus is on returning
families, but we are fielding calls from new and interested families at this time. We also
have students still enrolling for this current school year.

PACE Outreach

PACE is hosting quarterly activities this year. The ALC hosted a Papa Murphy’s tour this
month while the MLC had a Valentine’s Skating event. We also mailed out 18 Valentines
boxes for students all over Alaska who wanted to participate in our exchange.

PACE Staffing

Our ALC Administrative Assistant position remains open.
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School Improvement

PACE staff continue to meet monthly to review school goals, further expand curriculum
options, and develop ways to help our students and families. February MTSS meetings just
wrapped up as we were able to look at grades and work samples for the first semester.
Teachers and staff have set tasks and goals to accomplish before the next round of
meetings in March. State testing for AK Star and PEAKS also begins in March.

Other

PACE is actively following the session in Juneau, particularly as they pertain to funding and
education. Thank you to those of you advocating tirelessly on behalf of our students,

families, faculty, and staff!
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